
COVID-19 ESSENTIAL          

EMPLOYEE INFORMATION 

STAY AT HOME ORDER 

Governor Walz has stated that food 
and beverage production, food and 
fuel distribution, food retail (grocery 
and convenience), and food repair 
equipment workers are all considered 
essential and critical employees. 

  

Continue to practice social distancing 
and proper washing and sanitizing. 

WHAT DOES THIS MEAN? 

Minnesota Grocers Association 

The Minnesota food industry remains steadfast in its commitment to       

consumers, careers, and community. As the leading resource for the food 

industry of the state, the MGA is proud  to represent an industry who          

provides essential support to our communities in this time of need.  

www.mngrocers.com     mga@mngrocers.com     651-228-09073 

As an essential employee, you need to be able to get   
to and from work. There is NO letter or documentation     
required to show where you are going. 

According to Governor Walz, his expectation is all Minnesotans  
will abide by the social contract and honor the Stay at Home order. 


